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WIC FARMERS' MARKET BENEFITS ARE GOING DIGITAL! 
Starting this summer WIC families will be issued FMNP benefits on their phone, 
and farmers will do app-to-app transactions at the markets. Farmers must 
maintain a current email address and/or a valid phone number that can receive 
text messages for account validation and have access to either a mobile device 
or a desktop computer to create and manage their accounts.  It is strongly 
recommended to have a mobile device to conduct transactions at the market. If 
no mobile device is present, farmers may designate a cashier to do transactions 
on their behalf. 
 
BENEFITS BEGIN TO BE ISSUED TO FAMILIES JUNE 1. 

FARMERS WITH CURRENT FMNP AGREEMENTS WILL CONNECT TO THEIR 
ACCOUNTS.  
 
Download the app or use the link from a desktop 
https://app.healthytogether.co/login 

 
Select “Connect to My Account”                   
 
Farmers will need the phone number or email address and farmers’ last name to 
connect to the account.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

https://app.healthytogether.co/login


 
This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

 
 
 
AFTER FARMERS CONNECT TO THEIR ACCOUNTS, THEY WILL BE PROMPTED TO 
REVIEW AND SIGN A NEW AGREEMENT.  
 
WIC is amending the current FMNP agreement to reflect the new electronic system. 
Farmers will review and sign the amended agreement through the app.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The agreement is not active until the State signs and returns a fully executed copy to the 
farmer. Farmers will then be prompted to complete annual training. 
 
LAST STEP: FARMERS WILL COMPLETE ANNUAL TRAINING THROUGH THE APP 

 

 
WIC staff will approve the training before the farmer can go to the dashboard to start transactions.  

 
PLEASE REACH OUT WITH QUESTIONS: 

Contact: Kevin Moore  [406-444-5530]   [kmoore@mt.gov] 

mailto:kmoore@mt.gov
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